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| TUALATIN VALLEY
U WATER DISTRICT

Water Service Shut Off to SW
Viewmont Drive: Tentatively
Scheduled for Week of August 26,
2024

Dear Valued Customer:

The first of three planned water service shut offs to homes on SW Viewmont Drive is
tentatively scheduled for the week of August 26, 2024.

These shut offs are necessary to complete Tualatin Valley Water District's (TVWD)
Barnes Road Pump Station and Viewmont Drive Main Replacement Project.

Additional information will be provided via email, phone, and a doorhanger during
the week of August 19, 2024.

Project Information and Questions

o Call: 503-848-3012
e Email: Communications@TVWD.org
+ Website: TVWD.org/BarnesRoad

Thank you in advance for your patience and understanding as we improve the water
system serving your neighborhood. To learn more about TVWD — your water
provider — visit TVWD.org or call (503) 848-3000.
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